
        Notice 

15/05/2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

The school will close for Summer Vacation from 17th May 2021 to 8 June 2021. (Both 

days inclusive) 

Summer vacation is a time when the whole family can be together, do certain small 

activities together, and create a long lasting bonding that children will cherish. In the 

present difficult situation of lockdown and uncertainty this has become all the more 

important, "Be together, laugh together, enjoy together, and also study together". This is 

very essential for emotional and mental stability of every family member.  

Divya Jyoti Gurukul wishes all of you -- "Happy Holidays". 

Parents please ensure that your children do study and revise the portion and do the 

given holiday homework as well. 

 

Regards 

Divya Jyoti Gurukul 


